
Prescription Requests 

An owner may request a written prescription to be taken to a human pharmacy of their 
choosing (i.e. Walgreens, CVS, Wal-Mart, Costco, etc.).   

Written prescription requests MUST be made 24 hours in advance of needing the 
medication.  NO guarantee is made that a written prescription will be ready in less than 24 
hours.   

Prescriptions will not be called in to any human pharmacies under any circumstances.   

Please understand that every attempt is made to make sure a written prescription is 
correct for dose, the form of medication, etc.  However, human medication forms and 
availability of certain products change very frequently.  As veterinarians, we do not always 
have to latest information on what is available in the HUMAN medication world.  Therefore, 
if there is a problem with a written prescription it is up to the discretion of the prescribing 
veterinarian when and how to alter the medication, and this may take additional time to 
determine the best route to take.  A veterinarian will not be available to make immediate 
changes if there is a problem with a prescription.     


